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Charity Croker

Subject: FW: LICA: Engagement Session RE: Alberta Air Hub 

From: LICA Reception <lica2@lica.ca> 
Date: Wednesday, July 16, 2025 at 13:09 
To: 
Subject: LICA: Engagement Session RE: Alberta Air Hub 

Hello LICA Members , 
  
Please find below an email we received from Alberta Airsheds Council requesting participation in a 
virtual engagement session regarding the Alberta Air Hub. 
Information regarding dates and registration is listed below. 
We hope that you will consider joining either the July or August virtual sessions with your valuable 
input. 
Thank you for your interest and consideration. 
  
  
Alberta Airsheds Council invites you to participate in a virtual engagement session on the Alberta Air Hub 
– a new, digital knowledge sharing resource that would help municipalities, air practitioners, and Airshed 
members: 

• understand best practices and proven strategies for air quality management; 
• connect with air quality professionals and environment managers; and  
• learn about initiatives to improve air quality and mitigate major air quality events. 

  
The virtual session will provide an opportunity for you (and others who work or have an interest in air 
quality) to share your preferences for the hub. 
Session Details: 

• Date and Time: July 22 from 1:30- 2:30 p.m. or August 20 from 1:30-2:30 p.m. 
• Location: Microsoft Teams  
• Duration: 60 minutes 
• Format: The session will include a brief introduction to the project, and then a Q&A where your 

inputs will be gathered through a verbal discussion, polls, and chat entries. Breakout rooms may 
be added if there is a significant number of participants. 

• Please register for the meeting date that is most convenient for you.  
  

Why Your Input Matters: 
  
The Alberta Air Hub would be the first of its kind in our province. A similar resource, the UK Air Quality 
Hub, offers air practitioners the following supports: 

a library of publications, case studies, and practical local air quality management tools; 
help to create robust air quality policies and effective actions to improve air quality; and  
a place to network with fellow air practitioners, upskill and develop staff. 

  
By participating in a session, you’ll help us better reflect the needs and priorities of municipalities, air 
practitioners and Airshed members as we develop an Alberta Air Hub.  
  
If you can participate, please register here: 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
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July Discussion Session: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/f3be53d0-80de-478a-8c53-
25166ffba558@0fb7cbb8-fb51-40e1-ba1a-d5addcf00e72 
  
August Discussion Session: https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/d0342e2e-2abb-4e97-9ebb-
a2fcfd2e359b@0fb7cbb8-fb51-40e1-ba1a-d5addcf00e72 
  
If you are unavailable but interested, Alberta Airsheds Council will be hosting additional sessions in 
September (to be announced) Alternatively, you may share your thoughts in our Alberta Air Hub 
Engagement survey, by clicking here. 
  
Should you have any questions or need additional information, please reach out. For more information 
about the Alberta Airsheds Council, go to albertaairshedscouncil.ca 
  
We look forward to your participation in shaping the development of an Alberta Air Hub! 
  
  
Eveline Hartog 
Administrative Professional 
LICA – Environmental Stewards 
PO Box 8237 
5107W – 50 Street 
Bonnyville, AB  T9N 2J5 
(780) 812 – 2182 

   
  
  

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email 
in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies from your system. Unauthorized disclosure, copying, or distribution of this communication is strictly 
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